CRIME BLOTTER: 02/28/21 – 03/06/21

.

Provided by the Temple City Public Safety Division
Prepared by the Los Angeles Sheriff’s Department, Temple Station

02-27-21


A Petty Theft (catalytic converter) occurred between 02-25-21 4:00pm and 02-27-21
12:00pm, in the 6200 block of Temple City Blvd. The victim stated unknown suspect(s)
sawed off his vehicle’s (2005 Honda Element) catalytic converter from his parked vehicle.
There was no video surveillance of the incident.

02-28-21


An Assault (battery) occurred at 8:40pm, in the 9400 block of Las Tunas Drive. The victim
stated he and the suspect, describe as a male Hispanic, had a road rage incident. Both
victim and suspect pulled over and parked their vehicles and continued their verbal
argument. The victim stated their verbal argument escalated to physical altercation when
the suspect punched the victim in the face. There was no video surveillance of the
incident.



A Burglary (Residential) occurred between 9:00am to 8:45pm, in the 9900 block of Lower
Azusa Rd. The victim stated unknown suspect(s) entered his home through the front
sliding front door. The suspect stole personal property from inside the residence. There
was no video surveillance of the incident.

03-01-21


A Burglary (Vehicle) occurred at 4:55pm, in the 9500 block of Las Tunas Drive. The
victim stated unknown suspect(s) shattered the front passenger window of her parked
vehicle and stole personal property. There was no video surveillance of the incident.



An Assault (battery) occurred at 2:11pm, in the 5600 block of Rosemead Blvd. The victim
stated he and the suspect, describe as a male Hispanic, had a verbal argument regarding
the suspect using the restroom at the business location. The victim asked the suspect to
leave the business. The victim stated their verbal argument escalated to physical
altercation when the suspect pushed and shoved the victim. The suspect grabbed and
broke the victim’s glasses from his face. Deputies arrived at the location and detained the
suspect without incident. Deputies arrested the suspect for assault. The suspect is a
resident of Los Angeles.
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Deputies arrested a MH/30 and FH/32 for Unlicensed Driver, Possession of Drug
Paraphernalia, Violation of Court Order and False Representation to a Peace Officer
at 9:00pm, in the 5500 block of Harker Avenue. Deputies conducted a traffic stop
regarding a vehicle violation. Deputies contacted the driver, who admitted to not having a
driver’s license. Deputies found drug paraphernalia inside the vehicle. Both suspects gave
false names to the deputies, and their true identities were discovered during the booking
process. The suspects were additionally charged for False Representation to a Peace
Officer. The suspects is a resident of Temple City and Culver City.



An Assault with a Deadly Weapon (vehicle) occurred at 12:00am, on the 9400 block of
Camellia Avenue. The victim stated suspect #1, describe as a male black, seen inside his
unlocked vehicle from his surveillance cameras. Victim went outside to confront suspect #1,
suspect #1 returned to the passenger side of a waiting vehicle. Victim stood in front of the
suspect’s vehicle. The driver suspect #2 male black accelerated the vehicle colliding into
the victim. The victim was transported for his injuries. There was a witness and video
surveillance of the incident.

03-02-21


A Burglary (Residential) occurred at 2:55pm, on the 5400 block of Santa Anita Avenue. A
witness saw two non-Asian suspects were seen entering an Asian resident’s home.
Suspects entered the residence by shattering a glass window to the rear of the residence.
Suspects were inside of the residence and refuse to exit the location. After numerous
attempt to get the suspects to exit, they finally did exit the residence without incident.
Suspects are residence of El Monte and Arizona.

03-03-21


A Grand Theft (Catalytic Converter) occurred between 02-28 at 10:00pm and 03-03 at
6:30am in the 5700 block of Kaufman Avenue. The victim stated unknown suspect(s) stole
the catalytic converter to his vehicle (2007 Honda Accord). There were no reported
witnesses or video surveillance of the incident.



A Petty Theft (trash can) occurred between 8:00am and 9:00am, on the 6100 block of
Sultana Avenue. The victim stated unknown suspect(s) stole a black plastic trash can from
his residence. There was no video surveillance of the incident



S.A.O. Team Members investigated a tip of a residential brothel on the 6500 block of Oak
Avenue. Team members arrested two female adults and a male white adult at the end of
the investigation.
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A Burglary (Residential) occurred between 9:40am to 5:00pm, in the 5800 block of
Primerose Avenue. The victim stated unknown suspect(s) entered his home by prying the
side garage door of the residence. The suspect stole personal property and an unsecured
firearm from inside the residence. There was no video surveillance of the incident.

03-04-21


An Assault with a Deadly Weapon (hands) occurred at 5:30pm, on the 9800 block of
Wendon Street. The victim stated he and his mother’s caretaker (suspect) were in a verbal
argument when it escalated. The suspect used both his hands to grasp around the victims
neck and forced him against the wall. Witnesses were able to separate the parties from any
other incident. The suspect then left the location. The incident was reported the following
day for a report.

03-05-21


A Stolen Vehicle occurred between 03-04 at 10:00pm and 03-05 at 5:30am, on the 5600
block of Santa Anita Avenue. The victim stated unknown suspect(s) stole his locked
vehicle (2017 Lexus RX 350) that was parked in the carport. There was no video
surveillance of the incident.



A Stolen Vehicle occurred between at 1:30pm and 4:30pm, on the 5500 block of
Rosemead Boulevard. The victim stated unknown suspect(s) stole his locked vehicle
(2000 Chevy Silverado) that was parked on the street. There was no video surveillance of
the incident.



An Attempt Robbery occurred at 9:45am on the 9400 block of Broadway. While assisting
her husband into their vehicle, the suspect forcefully grabbed the backpack from her hand.
The suspect was unable to take the bag from the victims grasp and walked away. The
suspect was detained and arrested. The suspect is a residence of Monterey Park.

This includes significant crimes and is not inclusive of all crimes in Temple City.

